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Greetings SRSO Coalition for Nevada County, 

Time for the latest SRSO updates and information! 

 

**** Please note that SRSO General Meetings continue to be suspended in compliance with 

local and State COVID-19 guidelines.  We are sending out SRSO update letters as a means to 

connect with the Coalition to share pertinent information, keep you all updated on SRSO 

efforts, and provide notification when we are able to schedule meetings again. 

 

The County continues to work with the Consultant they have hired for the study on Mobile 

Home Park affordability in Nevada County. As stated in previous newsletters, the study will 

present information on the various aspects of mobile home park living and will recommend 

options on retaining this important affordable housing in our communities.  

**PLEASE NOTE THE FOLLOWING: 

Originally the study and recommendations were to be presented to the Board of Supervisors 

(BOS) at their annual Workshop in January 2021. Due to the COVID-19 situation, the 2021 

BOS Workshop will be virtual and the agenda condensed. Due to this change, the Nevada 

County CEO’s office has requested the MHP Affordability study and recommendations be 

brought to the full Board of Supervisors as a presentation item in late January or early 

February instead of the BOS Workshop  

County staff will let us know the date/time of this BOS meeting/presentation in advance and 

whether it will be in-person or remote. We, as the public, will be able to submit questions 

and/or comments at this meeting.​ ​We will keep the Coalition updated as this process moves 

along. 

If you have questions and/or know of any folks who do not have email and would like to receive 

hard copy update letters, please have them contact us.  

 ​As a Coalition, ​TOGETHER WE ARE STRONG ​and your support and participation are vital!! 

MERRY, HAPPY, SAFE, and HEALTHY HOLIDAYS TO ALL! ​Ho, Ho, Ho…… 
 

Your SRSO Board 

SRSO Coalition for Nevada County 

101 W. McKnight Way-Ste.B  

BOX #92, Grass Valley, CA 95949 

srsofornevadacounty@gmail.com 

mailto:srsofornevadacounty@gmail.com


(530)559-8650 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


